
 
January 8, 2024 

 
Dear CMS Families, 
 
Canton Montessori School is thrilled to announce that we have hired Mrs. Dagny Isler as our Middle School Directress!   
 
Many of our current families know Dagny as a mother to Jack, who is currently in the Ballroom, and as a member of the 
Parent Association. But you may not also know that she attended Canton Montessori School from the time she was 7 years 
old through 8th grade (back when CMS used to have a Middle School).   
 
Dagny has over 9 years of experience teaching both Math and Language Arts. She attended Kent State University, earning 
a Bachelor of Science in Middle Childhood Education with a licensure in Math and English Language Arts.   
 
Throughout the interview process, Dagny spoke about her current experiences as an alum and a parent and saw firsthand 
the impact of a Montessori education has on students. She states, “I have been a part of this community in different roles. 
There is no role that I am more honored to hold than as the new Middle School Directress. I am so excited to build this 
program alongside this wonderful staff and give back to the place that has served me and my family for countless years of 
my life.” 
 
Dagny shared that this is “the greatest full-circle moment of my life. Taking on this role at Canton Montessori is truly the 
feeling of coming home for me. I hope to create that same impact on the lives of these children and help bring that feeling to 
this community for many years to come.” 
 
I hope everyone will join me in welcoming Dagny Isler as a faculty member in the coming months as we launch this fantastic 
new educational program for our students!   
 
Please encourage NEW families interested in exploring a Canton Montessori School education to join us on Tuesday, 
January 30 at 6:00 PM for an Open House at our 15th Street and Elementary Campus. 
 
All the best, 

 
Emily Ramos, Ed.D. 
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